
The ideas were bubbling at the ”Fælleden” Tuesday night

Approx. 100 participants were playing the Anebjerg game arranged by the municipality of 
Skanderborg in cooperation with GBL (The city and landscape group). The arrangement lasted five 
hours during which the participants played role play and gave concrete ideas to the development 
of the future Anebjerg.

Experience forest, multi-house costing many millions and residential areas with passive houses. 
That’s just some of the ideas which were presented by the players during the evening. All the ideas 
are now gathered together and can be seen on www.ideoffensiv.dk within a few days.

From visions to reality

The municipality of Skanderborg has developed the game together with GBL. The purpose of the 
game is to develop new methods to involve citizens and other parties interested in urban planning.

During the three gaming rounds the players were asked to take a stand on various challenges and 
scenarios concerning the development of the area and to prioritize the initiatives.

The players have participated with great enthusiasm. We have received a great deal of ideas and 
these ideas will form the basis of the development of this unique new urban area, says the content 
project manager Inger Espersen.

Write your ideas on www.ideoffensiv.dk

We encourage everybody who is interested in the area to write their ideas on the homepage 
www.ideoffensiv.dk. On this page you can also comment on the incoming ideas until November 
20th 2008.

Background
Anebjerg will become a new scenic and green urban area between Højvangen and Stilling/Gram. 
It is the vision that the area will be characterized by urban development of high quality; a place
where health, sustainability, natural experiences and environmental protection are given high 
priority.

The future prospect of Anebjerg is to become a place which can offer many various possibilities for 
a healthy outdoor life. Not only for the residents of the area, but also for other users. In this way the 
urban area will serve as a good example and support the vision of the municipality of Skanderborg
to be a beautiful, healthy and sustainable place to live.

For more information contact:
Head of Department Bente Hornbæk ++45 8794 7171
Project manager Inger Espersen ++45 8794 7174


